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For Immediate Release:  October 25, 2021 

 
Compton Community College District Looking for Community Members Interested  

in Serving on Redistricting Committee 
 

Apply Today to Help Determine New Board of Trustees Area Boundaries for Voting Purposes 
 

The Compton Community College District (CCCD) is currently accepting applications for consideration from 
those who are interested in serving on the District’s Redistricting Committee. Letters of interest must be 
submitted to the Office of the CEO by 4:30 p.m. on November 2, 2021. 
 
Every 10 years, local community colleges, city councils and other local agencies must adjust their elected 
trustee area boundaries to equalize the population. How and where district boundaries are drawn can shape 
communities’ ability to elect the representatives of their choice. 
 
Governing Boards of community college districts are required, by the end of February 28, 2022, to adjust the 
boundaries of any or all trustee areas by using census population figures from the U.S. Department of 
Commerce’s Census Bureau decennial census of the country’s population conducted in 2020 and validated by 
the Population Research Unit of the California Department of Finance. 
 
The Redistricting Committee members will be appointed by the President/CEO of the Compton Community 
College District. The committee will comprise at least one member from each of the CCCD’s five current 
trustee areas. Committee members will review and provide input regarding the redistricting proposals for new 
trustee area boundaries.  
 
Help ensure that each voice in your community can be represented fairly by participating in the creation of 
districts with the same number of people. Interested applicants should submit a one-page letter of interest along 
with a resume, to Keith Curry, President/CEO of the Compton Community College District, at 1111 E. Artesia 
Boulevard, Compton CA 90221, by 4:30 p.m. on November 2, 2021. For more information, call 310-900-1600, 
Ext. 2000. 
 
Please visit the District website for more information about the redistricting process at  
http://www.compton.edu/district/district_information/district-redistricting.aspx. 
 

# # # 
 
About the Compton Community College District  
Board meetings are usually held the third Tuesday of each month and are open to the public. The District is 
located at 1111 E. Artesia Boulevard, Compton, CA 90221. 
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